The Fl's thimd recomsendation had to do with those ™unnumbered documents not
heretofore reviewed," or Ahose withheld on the basis that the had not bomn reviewsd.
The FEI's recormendation wes "that they be witiheld from public scrutiny unless g)
they sve originels, rather thon coples; and b) have already been rvelesseds Tho alloged
reason 1s a need "to metch Yronandttel lotters with documents olsewhere in the Avchives,"
which 42 not true, and thet ™(T)ime and facilities do not porrdd® tide,

in each aspect the FEI reflects ite continudng dotermdngtion 4o ignore FOIA %o the
degree possible mnd o rostrict what is made available to the public,

This is the continuing problem with FOTA and the FEI,



